



FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG (JOHANNESBURG AREA)

21-02-2020

## PSA 3rd Annual Labour Law Perspectives workshop

The PSA will be rolling out a seminar and workshop on Labour Law updates to develop Shop Stewards and empower them with the knowledge to represent members and be aware of their employment rights. This seminar is open to all PSA newly elected or re-elected, shop stewards, who register for the seminar.

The seminar will focus on current changes and developments in South African labour legislation and the application of labour laws. It will also focus on recent cases and judgements relevant to the public sector and the effects and implications of such legislation. It will further explore the labour responses and what the best practice model is available for the PSA to use for the benefit of members and the public service.

Registration of delegates will close on 28 February 2020. PLEASE NOTE: Only registered and confirmed delegates will be allowed on the seminar and delegates who registered and fail to attend without reasons will be held liable for costs. This registration will be for newly elected Shop Stewards in the PSA's Johannesburg Provincial Office area only. Shop Stewards in other areas will be contacted by their respective PSA Provincial Offices.

Interested members are advised to act swiftly as space is limited. Unregistered delegates will not be allowed access to the seminar and workshop.

Please find the necessary registration form attached. Forward your completed registration form by email to mymoena.sallie@psa.co.za.

Registered members will be informed of the date and venue.

**GENERAL MANAGER**